
Record ID: 20180324unknownMessage-threads52748_t_10204335135494953
It will be offered. We hope to have it on our website soon. Please check back in a couple of
weeks.
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South Carolina State Parks
at 13:18:28 on 3/20/2018 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Bob Smucker
at 13:18:28 on 3/20/2018 UTC
I'm interested in the snowbird special for next winter, but it isn't posted on your
website. Will that be offered again, at which parks, and when?

South Carolina State Parks
at 0:50:04 on 3/24/2018 UTC
It will be offered. We hope to have it on our website soon. Please check back in
a couple of weeks.
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